


C. Presentation of draft K-State 2025 Sustainability Strategic Plan, Ben Champion — Director of
Sustainability and Melody LeHew

A presentation was made to the Council of Deans in February regarding the draft proposal.
Champion discussed the common themes of the K-State 2025 plan. One of these was
sustainability. A committee was formed in



needs? There are many pieces missing and this is just the initial stage of the strategic
planning.

FSCOUP commended Champion for his work to date since coming to the university. Itis
notable that more people discuss sustainable action. Champion announced he has taken a

position in Arizona and therefore, this will represent a turnover in leadership for this area.

Proposed plan should have buy in from FSCOUP and perhaps Faculty Senate. LeHew



